
QUESTIONS & ANSWERS 

 

Q1: Would it be meaningful to submit a project proposal, which would reflect the current situation 

in the pilot country? 

A1: Appendix IV of the call for proposals (Guidelines) specifies that project proposals should reflect 

the specific national context. For example, when deciding the issues to be addressed through the 

communication and advocacy campaign “CSOs are encouraged to address also other issues they might 

find relevant in their countries concerning the ratification/implementation of the Istanbul 

Convention”. Also, when specifying target groups “projects may propose to target other relevant 

stakeholders, while keeping in mind the general objective of the call”. Additionally, “CSOs should 

include in their proposals the channels of communication that would be most relevant in their country 

to run the communications and advocacy campaign”. 

 


